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Email subject: Seeking administrators and staff for interviews on clinical trial diversity

Dear <participant name>,

We are seeking volunteers to participate in a one-hour interview for a research study called A positive deviance approach to representing women, older adults and patients identifying as racial and ethnic minorities in oncology research.  

Please reply to this message to indicate whether you are interested in participating, by Zoom, and if so we will contact you with further information and for scheduling. 

If you have any questions concerning the research study, please contact Jennifer Miller at Jennifer.e.miller@yale.edu. 

Thank you for considering sharing your expertise on the topic of demographic representation in cancer drug development. 


Sincerely,

Jennifer Miller, PhD




